
Appendix 2 

 

Response to follow up request for information from the 29 November 2023 
meeting of the Health Committee – Health Impacts of Gambling 

 
Request for information: 
During the course of the discussion, Members requested that the Deputy Chair, 
GambeAware, confirm whether TfL has offered advertising space to GambleAware for 
positive messages about preventing or treating gambling addiction. 

 
Response: 

Dear Committee Members, 

Here is a comment from the Director of communications at GambleAware: 

Thanks for following up - no we haven't had any free space from TfL, but would love 
to open up the conversation with them . 

Given the impact of their HFSS ban, and the fact that Londoners are twice as likely to 
experience gambling harms - I think we could collaborate on something really 
interesting/impactful.  

Given the positive response perhaps TfL could be encouraged to contact GambleAware via 
Alexia Clifford. 

Best wishes  

Sian 

Sian M Griffiths CBE 
Deputy Chair 
GambleAware 

Sent by email on 19 February 2024 
  

 


